SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
November 15, 1974

The SANDHILL DRAINAGE AND CONSERVATION DISTRICT board met November 15, 1974 at the
FERTILE city hall, FERTILE, MINNESOTA. All members present except Martin Braaten.

Mr. Richard Canning, chairman of the STATE WATERSHED BOARD was present for the purpose of
hearing any complaints on the petition to change to the WATERSHED DISTRICT. No objections were
received.

Meeting adjourned.

No bills paid.

Harold W. Olson, Secretary



